
Hello, I would like to say that being a small business owner and hearing how gas prices 
would go up even further is very detrimental to small business owners and the lower 
income people who need to commute to their jobs. I think we need to take care of the 
environment but we need to be wise about doing so. Human beings should be our most 
important consideration in all of these matters. In the rural communities especially, 
mass transit is not available and so individual automobiles are necessary for travel to 
important destinations, such as work, medical appointments, grocery stores and much 
more.  
Please consider the impact of this legislation on everyone who will be effected by it. 
Thank you. 
Cathy Stewart, Owner of a small business, voter 
 


